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 Re: Admission to Milford School Academic Year 2021-2022     28th  April, 2021 
 
Dear Parent,            
 
We are delighted that your child has been offered a place at Milford School and look forward to working in 
partnership with you to support their learning and development during their time with us.  We thank you for 
choosing us to educate your child and will strive to provide the best possible care.   
In line with Surrey County Council’s admission procedures, all children are eligible to start school full-time in 
September.  At Milford School, to ensure a smooth and happy transition your child will attend on Monday 6th 
September in either the morning or afternoon in small groups.  All children will then start on Tuesday 7th  
September.   
 

Thursday 2nd and  Friday 3rd September 
 

Home Visits – Staff will arrange a time to come and visit you and 
your child at home. 

Monday 6th  September 9.30a.m. – 11.30a.m. – Children with Surnames A-K 
 

Monday 6th  September 1.00p.m. – 3.00p.m. –   Children with Surnames L-Z 
 

Tuesday 7th September – Friday 10th 
September 

All children stay for lunch – collect at 1.00pm 
  

Week Commencing Monday 13th September  All children have the option to stay full time 8.45am-3.10pm if they 
wish or stay until 1pm for a further week. 

Week Commencing Monday 20th September All children stay full time  

 
There will be a welcome meeting for parents on Wednesday 23rd June from 7.00 p.m. (subject to government 
guidelines) in the main hall where we will talk about learning in Early Years and what a typical day at Milford School 
is like.  You will be able to meet staff, ask questions and visit the classrooms.  There will be information about how 
to order uniform and a chance for you to see some uniform samples. You are also invited to bring your child for a 
series of introductory visits on the following dates: 
 

Wednesday 23rd June 7pm Welcome Meeting for Parents only 

Tuesday 29th June 3.45-4.15pm Children with Surnames A-K 
‘Stay for a Story’ (Refreshments available for parents outside, 
weather permitting) 

Thursday 1st July 3.45-4.15pm Children with Surnames L-Z 
 ‘Stay for a Story’ (Refreshments available for parents outside, 
weather permitting) 

Wednesday 7th  July 2.00-3.00pm ‘Stay and Play’ – All Children  
Refreshments available for parents outside with the Headtacher. 

 
Please can you return the Reply Slips (link attached) by Wednesday 5th May  https://forms.office.com/r/SZBXiX1Ur8 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr A Stear,  
Headteacher 
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